
 

 

The Battle in the Burg, hosted in Hollidaysburg, PA, is an Official Qualifier for the 2024 
Pennsylvania Middle School Basketball Championship to be held in State College, March 22-24, 
2024. Top teams in each division (grades 4-8) will qualify for the State Championship to battle 

top teams from throughout Pennsylvania. 

This tournament will take place at the Hollidaysburg Area School District Jr and Sr High 
Gymnasiums, Feburary 24-25, 2024. 

For questions about registration please email df@midatlanticsports.org or call 814-931-1299 

 


